
 
 

  

                              
        

                

 

                                  

 

  

      

     

  

 

   

     

     

   

 

 

     

   

    

 

      

 

 

 

 

                

 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – January 11, 2024 

Public Safety Contract with the Town of Bennett 

Adams County, Colo. (Jan. 11, 2024): 

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office has been made aware of the Town of Bennett’s desire to seek 

alternatives to having us provide law enforcement services for the town’s residents and businesses. As 

an agency, we are committed to ensuring a seamless transition as the Board of Trustees determines the 

future of their public safety services. We value the relationships built and strengthened with the Town 

of Bennett community and will work with the Town of Bennett through this process. 

This process involves many steps, such as emergency services dispatch, dedicated personnel for 

Bennett schools, staffing needs, etc.  We are committed to helping in this process and want the best 

possible outcome for the Town of Bennett, its residents, businesses, and stakeholders. 

We are encouraged that one of the options that are being pursued is a public safety contract with the 

Arapahoe County Sheriff’s Office. We applaud the Board’s consideration of a reputable, capable, and 

devoted law enforcement agency and look forward to the possibility of collaborating with them through 

this shift in services. 

-End-

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 
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